
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 
 
Deadline to File Complaint Against Valuation of Real Property April 1st  
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The deadline to file a Complaint against the Valuation of Real Property is April 1, 
2024.  This deadline has been moved due March 31st falling on a Sunday.  
 
Property owners who do not agree with the valuation of their real property can file a complaint with the 
Board of Revision (BOR). Visit https://bit.ly/FFCoBOR to access forms for filing a complaint or to view 
the BOR casefiles for 2024.  
 
The BOR consists of a representative from the Auditor’s Office, Commissioner’s Office, and 
Treasurer’s Office. An op-ed, authored by Auditor Brown, outlining the process, can be found here: 
https://bit.ly/BOROpEd.  

 
If you have any questions regarding the Board of Revision, contact the Auditor’s Real Estate Office at 
(740) 652-7030. 
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